From: JAMES E ELIZABETH LOHKAMP

To: Eye, Alison M.
Subject: Fiber installation damage
Date: Wednesday, June 4, 2025 6:55:27 PM

This Message Is From an Untrusted Sender
You have not previously corresponded with this sender.

| Report Suspicious l

EZEE Fiber said all property would be restored to the original condition after their work was
completed. Red, Yellow, Blue, and Orange paints (supposedly water soluable) remains on
sidewalks, driveways, and front yards all around the neighborhood. Although EZEE did not
physically apply the paints, their activity caused the problem. Nearly one inch of rain has not
affected the paints. Who is responsible for the paint removal?

Owner @ 9801 Karak RD NE
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